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Ridgefield, CT, January 2, 2025; -- The Town of Ridgefield Form of Government CommiƩee is holding 
public hearings on Thursday, January 23, 7 PM, and Saturday, January 25, 10:30 AM. Members of the 
public can aƩend in person at Town Hall’s large conference room or by Zoom. (The Zoom link will be 
posted in the public hearing noƟce on the commiƩee’s website page .) 

The Board of Selectpersons appointed this commiƩee to research whether alternaƟves or enhancements 
to our current form of government would beƩer serve the needs of residents. So, hearing from members 
of the public is criƟcal to the commiƩee’s work. At the public hearings, you can learn about the 
commiƩee’s process, express your opinions on what aspects of Ridgefield’s government are working well 
and what might be improved, and hear the views of your fellow ciƟzens.  

The commiƩee also welcomes public input at the start of each of its meeƟngs, which are generally held 
on the first and third Monday of each month, at 7 PM, usually in the Town Hall large conference room.  

For quesƟons, please email the commiƩee at torfoga@ridgefieldct.gov  
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